
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 26, 2011 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Program Pathways is an initiative between Anne Arundel County Public Schools (AACPS) and 

Anne Arundel Community College (AACC) to support secondary to post-secondary student 

transition.  Program Pathways are organized under learning clusters and demonstrate how 

students can move high school programs into college degrees and certificates.  Program 

Pathways offer opportunities for students to earn college credit for successfully completing 

specific high school programs. 

 

This letter affirms the Program Pathways information being proposed for submission is accurate 

to the best of my knowledge.  For more information on Program Pathways, visit 

www.aacc.edu/programpathways . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Garner 

 

Mary Garner, Assistant Director 

Business Education Partnerships 

CALT 121 

101 College Parkway 

Arnold, Maryland 21012 

 

   

 

 

 

  

http://www.aacc.edu/programpathways

